
The Highlander 

MESSAGE FROM CHIEF BOB FAGER 

hope this newsletter finds you in good health and spirits. We are excited to share some 
developments that reflect our ongoing commitment to enhancing emergency medical 
services for our community. 
We are thrilled to announce the launch of our new Community Paramedic Program. This 
program is a testament to our unwavering dedication to providing holistic care that extends 
beyond traditional emergency responses. Our highly trained staff will work closely with local 
healthcare providers to offer personalized preventive services, health education, and follow­
up care. By bridging the gap between emergency response and long-term wellness, we aim 
to create a healthier and more resilient community. 
Moreover, we are excited to be at the forefront of an initiative to bring whole blood to the 
field. This program is still in its infancy, and we expect we'll hit several obstacles along the 
way. With much hard work by our medical director, we were the first ground ambulance 
service in the state to apply for permission to administer whole blood to patients in our 
ambulances. When a patient is seriously bleeding, rapid access to whole blood has been 
proven to remarkably improve patient outcomes. This program will undoubtedly make a 
significant advancement in pre-hospital care and reinforce our mission to serve you with the 
highest level of emergency medical services. 
These new endeavors stand as a testament to our unyielding dedication to your safety and 
well-being. The tireless efforts of our members, combined with your unwavering support, 
continue to drive our mission forward. As we embark on these transformative journeys, we 
remain ever grateful for the privilege to serve you, our community. 
Thank you for entrusting us with your care. Together, we are building a stronger, healthier 
future. 

Warm regards, 
Bob Fager, Chief 

OPE HOUSE 

September 23rd, 

11am-2pm 

come tour the station, 
practice hands-on medical 

skills, meet the team and 
other area responders - and 

LUNCH ON US! 

MESSAGE FROM COMMUNITY 

PARAMEDIC DAN VINNOLA 

Highland Rescue Team has launched our Community 
Assistance Referral & Education Services (CARES) program. 
This community program is supported with Community 
Paramedics along with our current Paramedic and EMT staff. As 
part of our CARES initiative, HRT has recently started the 
process to be licensed with the State of Colorado as a 
Community Integrated Health Care Service (CIHCS) agency. 

community and consumer-related gaps in our local health care 
system. We aim to provide education to our residents in how to 
stay healthy, prevent falls, avoid unnecessary 911 phone calls, 
unnecessary emergency room visits, and re-admissions to the 
hospital. 

The CARES team, in conjunction with our Fire partners, is 
working to identify the needs of our district residents in order to 
develop a comprehensive community health, wellness, and 
prevention program. The intent of CARES is to fill 

With the CARES initiative we plan to launch free services to 
residents of our District including: 
• In-home safety assessments
• "File of Life" form preparation (a document to support acute

care EMS response)
• Fall prevention education
• Health care coordination
• Help with medication inventory and tracking
• Resource navigation
• CPR, Stop the Bleed, and other life-saving education
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